
 

 

February 1, 2021 

Dear Parents:  

It is time once again to register your child(ren) for the upcoming 2021-22 school year. The registration fee is 

used to purchase consumable materials, textbooks, teaching aides and other essential instructional materials. All 

registration must be paid in FULL by March 1st, 2021. Please adhere to the deadline as we need to get an early 

and more accurate student count which is crucial for setting the school year budget.  

In a family with three or more students, the fee will be $150.00 each for the first two and $100.00 each 

thereafter. The completed registration form and fee must be returned to the school office no later than March 

1st, 2021. Due to the limited number of students that can be accepted for certain classes, we will adhere to the 

deadline. Please be reminded that your registration is neither non-refundable nor transferable.  

It is extremely important your fee is accompanied by a completed registration form. No forms will be taken 

without your payment being attached. Your child's date of registration will be the date of receipt in the school 

office. Please do not combine any other monies owed to the school with your registration fee.  

If you should have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the school office 985-839-5317.  

We look forward to the opportunity of educating your child.  

 

Bowling Green School                                                                                                                                                                                

Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

REGISTRATION APPLICATION SCHOOL YEAR 2021-2022                                                                                                          

GRADES PK-12 

Parents Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address ________________________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address _________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone # Home _______________ Work:  Mom ________________ Dad_________________  

                                                            Cell:  Mom _________________  Dad ________________ 

Student Name    Grade/School Last Attended    Grade 2021-22  

__________________  ______________________   ________________ 

__________________  ______________________   ________________ 

__________________  ______________________   ________________ 

__________________  ______________________   ________________ 

__________________  ______________________   ________________ 

**New student transfers must have current grades, disciplinary report, birth certificate, up-to-date immunization, and 
social security number.  

Is either parent of this student a BGS alumni? Yes ___No___ If yes, year of graduation. ____________ 

***********PRE-K AND KINDERGARTEN APPLICANTS ONLY ************ 

Date of Birth ____________________________________________ 

Pre-K: Your child must be four (4) years of age before October 1, 2021 Kindergarten: Your child must be five (5) years of 

age before October 1, 2021  

Our child(ren) WILL__________WILL NOT_________ be returning to Bowling Green School  

Parent Signature_________________________________________________________  

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY: Date registration and fee received ___________________________                                                 
Amount _______________       Check # _________________      Receipt #_______________ 

 

 



 

BUS REGISTRATION 

Bus transportation is provided by Bowling Green School to and from several of the outlying areas. If you are interested in 
this service, please provide the following information:  

Student ____________________________________  Grade _______________________________ 

Parents Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address ___________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone # Home _______________ Work:  Mom ________________ Dad_________________  

                                                            Cell:  Mom _________________  Dad ________________ 

Location: (Please check one) Bogalusa/Sheridan_________ Tylertown_______ Folsom _________ 

There will not be any part time bus fees. All families riding the bus will be obligated to pay the full time fee.  

Parent Signature ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE WITH REGISTRATION FEE BY MARCH 1. 2021. Once a family is granted 
membership and the registration process is complete, the child will be placed in admission category. The ranking within 
that category is determined on a first come basis utilizing the office date on the application. The admission categories 
and their related preferences are as follows:  

Pre-Kindergarten and Grades 1-12:                                                                                                                                                                      
1.   Teachers' children                                                                                                                                                                                 
2.   Children with siblings already attending BGS AND Children of BGS alumni                                                                                        
3.   Other Children     

Kindergarten:                                                                                                                                                                                               
1.   Teachers' children                                                                                                                                                                                
2.   Children who attended BGS Pre-Kindergarten                                                                                                                                                                     
3.   Children with siblings already attending BGS AND Children of BGS alumni                                                                                          
4.   Other children  

 

 

 

 

 



 

POLICIES RELATING TO KINDERGARTEN AND PRE-KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS 

The Pre-Kindergarten program is a valuable service offered by Bowling Green School; however, it is not a state 
requirement, nor is it mandatory for entrance into BGS Kindergarten. Enrollment in the BGS Pre-Kindergarten does 
assure a student a place in the BGS Kindergarten class.  

YOUR CHILD'S DATE OF REGISTRATION WILL BE THE DATE THAT IT IS RECEIVED IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE. PLEASE KEEP 

THIS INFORMATION FOR FUTURE REFERENCE. IF YOU SHOULD HAVE QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE CALL THE 

SCHOOL OFFICE AT 985-839-5317.  

CALLING ALL FUTURE BGS STUDENTS 

 If you have other children in your family who will be attending BGS in the future, it is important that you place them on 

the waiting list for the Pre-K and Kindergarten lists as soon as possible. Many of the classes for the next five years are 

almost full already! The registration fees will not be due until the year that your child actually enters school. Parents of 

those children presently attending Pre-K or Kindergarten should complete a standardized registration form. If you have 

not received one, please contact the school office immediately. The following information is required to place your child 

on the waiting list for future Pre-K or Kindergarten classes. You may pre-register your child for both Pre-K and 

Kindergarten with this form.  

Date _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name/s _______________________________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Home _______________  Work  Mom __________________  Dad _________________ 

 

SCHOOL YEAR  STUDENT NAME   DATE OF BIRTH   PRE-K  KN  

2022-23   _________________  __________________  _______ ______ 

2023-24   _________________  __________________  _______ ______ 

2024-25   _________________  __________________  _______ ______ 

2025-26  _________________  __________________  _______ ______ 

 

**Pre-Kindergarten: Your child must be four (4) years of age before October 1st of the year of                                            
registration.  

**Kindergarten: Your child must be five (5) years of age before October 1st of the year of registration. 


